
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
ROOSEVELT COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 
 
 

The Roosevelt County Commission will be holding a budget workshop. They will be meeting with administration, elected 
officials and department heads to discuss preliminary budget proposals. Please find the date, time, and location below: 

COMMISSION WORKSHOP: 
Tuesday, May 19, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
This is to certify that a copy of this public notice was emailed to local and regional media outlets, a copy was provided to the County Clerk’s 

Office, and posted on the Roosevelt County website www.rooseveltcounty.com by 2:30 p.m. Friday, May 15, 2020. 
  

   
  

          _______________________________________________ 

            Amber Hamilton, County Manager  

 
 
Due to limitations on public gathers as ordered by the State of NM, this meeting will be a webinar/teleconference meeting only. There 
will not be a public gathering of any size. Any person interested in listening to the meeting can go to  
http://www.anymeeting.com/PIID=EE58D988864B3D and register for the webinar. Once you register, you will be provided the 
option to listen online or by phone. A recording of the meeting will be posted to the County’s website following the conclusion of the 
meeting.  
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend 
or participate in the hearing or meeting, please contact ADA Coordinator Johnny Montiel at 575.359.2869 at least one (1) week prior to the meeting or as soon as 
possible.  
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